
 

 

 

 

October 2, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Mark Daly 

8811 Olson Memorial Highway 

Minneapolis, MN 55427 

 

Dear Mr. Daly 

 

I am enclosing copies of INS related documents that Jeremy talked to you about yesterday.  Jeremy 

is out of the office today; however, he has requested that I prepare and send this to you.  

 

If our office can be of further assistance, please contact us at the number above. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Catherine M. Rodriguez 

Technical Assistant for  

   Research & Analysis 

 

Enclosures  


